
Dear Cardholder, 

CARD CLOSURE NOTICE – Regarding your Cash Passport™ Visa Card 

This is the final notice from us so please read it carefully. 

Your Cash Passport™ Visa Card (the "Card") was discontinued on 31 December 2021. From this 

date your Card was closed if it had not already expired. We, Interpayment Services Limited ("ISL"), 

as issuer of your Card, are now completing the final administration of the closure of your Card. 

With effect from 16th December 2022  (the "Closure Date") ISL will cease to have any obligations 

to you in respect of your Card.  This change is made in accordance with the terms and conditions 

of your Card. 

What this means for you? 

If there are any unused funds on your Card on the Closure Date you can still request an amount 

equal to those funds be paid to you by contacting Card Services using the number on the back of 

your Card, or on +44 207 649 9404. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Interpayment Services Limited 

 


